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BILL TURNER CUP RESULTS

On Wednesday 29 May Under 15s boys team played against Patrician Brothers
Fairfield. Although they were not successful on the day, we are still proud of how far they have
come in the competition and know that they have learnt from such a valuable opportunity. They
will only be bigger and better in games to come!

On Friday 31 May our under 15 girls team had a great game against Picton Girls High School in
the Bill Turner Cup. They played together as a team, encouraged one another constantly and
never gave up. As a result of this determination, they were victorious! Winning the game 2-1. We
wish them all the best in their round three game next Tuesday against Cecil Hills.

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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